
 

October 15, 2021 

Dear friends and family, 

We hope you are all doing well and enjoying the fall foliage. I know we are all enjoying it here 

on our campus.  I have just a few updates from over the past week.  

From last weeks letter we had to place the Assisted Living on additional precautions. At this time 

these additional precautions have been lifted. Visitation and dining restrictions have been lifted. 

We do encourage that if you would like to come in for a visit you schedule a time with the 

receptionist. We are thankful that none of our residents contracted COVID from these most 

recent exposure.  

As a reminder, Warde has a COVID-19 update page with key information specific to our 

community at https://wardehealthcenter.org/covid-19-update/. I would encourage you to review 

the updated information weekly. Information regarding facility wide testing will also be reported 

on this site. 

I also wanted to put out to our families that many times some of our best employees come to 

Warde through word of mouth and recommendation of people like you. If you know of anyone 

looking to get into the healthcare field or has a passion for working with the elderly, please keep 

us in mind. We have many opportunities for continuing education and career growth. Please do 

not hesitate to reach out to myself or Deb Racca in H.R. at whc.hrmgr@nh-cc.org .  

On another note we have reopened our gift shop at Warde. We are accepting donations for our 

gift shop at this time ie: costume jewelry, seasonal items, body wash, gently used purses.  Please 

no used clothing or shoes. All proceeds are put directly back towards the residents. 

If you have any other questions or concerns please reach out to our director of nurses or myself.  

Peace, 

Bret Pomeroy 

Administrator 
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